THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON.

April 2, 1980

Dear Mr. Coleman:

Thank you for your letter and the background information on
the National Committee for Sexual Liberties.

I have designated Allison Thomas on my staff to work on matters
of special concern to the lesbian and gay community. She, and
Robert Malson, Assistant Dirctor of the Domestic Policy Staff

for Civil Rights and Justice, would be happy to meet with you,
Tony Silvestre, Paul Hardman and Arthur Warner on May 22. Before
such a meeting would take place, we would require further infor-
mation on the specific items which you would like to discuss.

You may contact Ms. Thomas at (202) 456-2800 to discuss these
arrangements.
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